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The Manor CE Primary School 

Manor Mail 

Dates for the Diary 

18 Mar: Y6 Residential Meeting 3.30pm in Y6 classroom 

19th Mar: Parent/Carer Consultations 3.30—6.30pm. Booking system  on Arbor closes 10am, Monday 17th March 

20th Mar: Parent/Carer Consultations 3—6pm. Booking system  on Arbor closes 10am, Monday 17th March 

21 Mar: Red Nose Day—Comic Relief. Children can bring in red nose if they wish 

28 Mar: FOMS Mother’s Day Craft. Details to follow 

3 April: Easter Church Service, 9.30am. All welcome to join us walking to church/in the service. Details to follow 

3 April: FOMS Easter Bingo 5.30-8pm in school hall 

3 April: Last day Term 3 

4 April: Inset day. School closed for all children 

22 April: (Tuesday) First day Term 4. All children return to school 

23 April: YR trip Windmill Hill City Farm Details to follow 

5 Jun: Class photographs 

16 Jul: Y6 Leaver’s Performance to parents 2—3pm. Details to follow 

16 Jul: Y6 Leaver’s Performance to parents 5—6pm. Details to follow 

22 Jul: Y6 Leaver’s Service to parents 10—11am (in school hall). Details to follow 

 

Next week/Reminders/Notices 

 We would like to extend our thanks to FOMS for their recent donations which funded our author visit and also the 

book token prizes for various competitions in school.  

 There will be no further Y5 Y6 Netball Club sessions for the remainder of this term. Many thanks to Mrs Parsons 

for all the sessions run. 

 Y4 Djembe Drumming Performance—Friday 28th March—please note time change. Please arrive for 

performance at 11am (not 10.45 as previously notified). Many thanks 

 If you require additional parent or family support please see information from Mrs Mann on our school website 

using the following link: https://www.themanorcofeprimary.org.uk/_files/

ugd/8acc4f_9dd4c745e4cf419495d07fea65c2102f.pdf 
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Executive Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Flanagan         Head of School: Mr John Israel 

Baby News 

Huge congratulations to Miss 

Hawkins and her fiancé Mr 

Wiltshire (who some of you will 
remember as having worked with us for many 
years as a sports coach) on the news that Miss 

Hawkins is expecting a baby girl, due in July. Team 

Manor are all thrilled to hear this news!! 
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